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Council of the Township of North Glengarry approved
staff to apply for the Ontario Trillium Foundation Capital
Grant Stream for the refurbishment of the Glengarry
Sports Palace’s Community Hall Bathrooms up to the
maximum amount of $200,000.00 with an additional
$48,000.00 to be funded by the municipality through
the Working Reserves.  

Council Highlights

Trillium Grant Application

HGMH Pool Opening

Follow us on social media

Upcoming Meetings

North Glengarry Township of North Glengarry @north_glengarry @GlengarryNorth

During the summer of 2023, the Township of North
Glengarry (“Township”) and the Hôpital Glengarry
Memorial Hospital (“HGMH”) announced a partnership to
work on the reopening of the HGMH Pool to the public.  
Over the last months, staff from both organizations
worked closely together on admission specifications and
lifeguarding requirements to conform with the Eastern
Ontario Health Unit’s regulations.  As part of a gradual
start, the pool will open for public swimming as of March
5th, 2024, on two weekday evenings, Tuesdays, and
Fridays, and on Saturdays. 

Regular Council Meeting - Monday, March 11, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Committee of the Whole - Wednesday, March 11, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Regular Council Meeting - Monday, March 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Mayor - Jamie MacDonald 
Deputy Mayor - Carma Williams 
Councillor at Large - Jacques Massie 
Councillor Alexandria - Michael Madden 
Councillor Kenyon - Jeff Manley 
Councillor Lochiel - Brian Caddell 
Councillor Maxville - Gary Martin 

North Glengarry Council

Members of the North Glengarry Fire Department
welcomed home the new Pumper on February 21

Road Widening Approved
Council approved the presented road widening applications for both Mechanic Street East (Maxville)
and Bureau Road (Alexandria). These applications are in follow up to severance applications which
were conditionally approved in 2023. The requirement for road widening is often imposed where the
adjacent road does not meet the minimum standard width, and transfers title of designated lands to
the Township to allow for future road widening construction.


